CiNCH Notes has effectively communicated conference, guild and textile happenings since 1992. Following the recent resignation of Susan Maynard, CiNCH Notes editor, the advisory board has appointed a committee to determine what our membership would like to know and to design a communication strategy to support your needs.  CNCH communications will be evolving and you can influence the shape, tone, topics and frequency of future communiqués.    The future incarnation of CNCH information flow is in your hands and we ask for your ideas. 
Take this important opportunity to voice your preferences about what is important to you.  
CNCH Communications Survey

   Topics  







     Interest Level







`

High

Low

Weaver’s Profiles 
Guild Activities 
Featured Articles (what topics?)
Classified Ads
Reviews (Exhibits, Galleries, Fiber Articles, Books) 
Other topics

Frequency (Bi-Monthly, Quarterly, other) 
Tell us about exciting/interesting specific artists, programs, articles, etc.  Also, let us know if you could be a contributor for that article.  If you would like to be involved in the submission or production of this new and exciting communication medium, please tell us.
Please send your response to Judith Sorgen at survey@cnch.org.  We would like to receive your input by November 15th so that we can present a recommendation at the January Advisory Council meeting.
Thanks for your time and your valuable ideas. 

  The CNCH Communications Committee:

    Judith Sorgen, Kris Peerand, Penny Peters, Eric MacLean

